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Terms of Reference – Personnel Subcommittee 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the revised Terms of Reference for the Personnel Subcommittee as submitted, be 
approved. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on December 9, 2019, 
reviewed the Terms of Reference for the Personnel Subcommittee in light of recent 
changes in the reporting relationship between City Council, the City Manager, and the 
City Solicitor.  
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